

TOGETHER we empower older adults and families to lead lives of purpose and joy, guided by the Mennonite tradition of care and service to others. We believe purpose and joy can be found at every age and stage of life. This aspiration is not just for Living Branches residents but also our team, as we strive to make our community a place to live and grow.

This year we're pleased to see the end results of several construction projects across our campuses. At Dock Woods, extensive renovations have been completed to our HUD community for seniors, and our Health Care neighborhoods were expanded and renovated. Residents are enjoying opportunities to come together in bright, colorful common spaces while also having the option to find respite in new private suites.

Construction continues at Souderton Mennonite Homes, where new Memory Care neighborhoods in Personal Care and Health Care will soon open for residents living with dementia. These new spaces significantly enhance the common areas where residents live, receive care, and engage with their caregivers and loved ones. Private suites will offer a warm, comfortable retreat when needed. As we look to the future of Souderton Mennonite Homes, we are planning additional projects, including renovations to the existing Health Care neighborhood and new Residential Living residences.

Thank you for partnering with us in ministry. Your support, encouragement, and friendly visits are appreciated by residents and team members alike.

Board Members

John W. Duerksen, Chairperson, Blooming Glen Mennonite Church Joshua J. Meyer, Vice Chair, Souderton Mennonite Church Wendell J. Weaver, Secretary, Towamencin Mennonite Church L. Brent Kolb, Treasurer, Blooming Glen Mennonite Church Dr. J. Todd Alderfer, Blooming Glen Mennonite Church Luke J. Bergey, Renew Bible Church of Perkasie Maura A. Derstein, Calvary Church Zachariah C. Derstine, Franconia Mennonite Church J. Oliver Gingrich, Esquire, Plains Mennonite Church Bryan K. Hunsberger, Souderton Mennonite Church Amy L. Kolb, Salford Mennonite Church Jane L. Ruth, Salford Mennonite Church Edward D. Brubaker, President/CEO



215-368-4438 livingbranches.org